
 
Indianapolis Repeater Association, Inc. 
Board Meeting 
February 27, 2023 
 
Meeting was held in person at the Salvation Army EDS and initiated by Frank Hughes NF9H, 
President who called it to order at 7:00pm 
 
Board members in attendance was Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, John Shouse W9JS, David Rogers 
KB9YYM, Mike Scercer WA9FDO, Bob Burns AK9R, Tony N9UN, Noel Mortier W9NMM 
 
Matthew presented the January General Meeting and Board Meeting minutes. Dave motioned 
to accept; Tony seconded with no objections. 

The treasurer’s report was presented by Bob and it represented finances through February 27, 
2023. Noel motioned to accept; Mike seconded with no objections.  

Old Business: 

• Financial Audit committee status 

New Business: 

• Welcome back to Tony Stokes 
• Review repeater interference status –  

o There is still a little interference but much less than in the past year. 
o Concerning noise on 146.700 

§ Return previous RF package to 147.120 and correcting COR to TOR for 
the tone so the courtesy tone is only active with a proper tone input. 

§ Take RF package from 12 and replace the one on 146.700 to see if that 
improves noise issue. (to date antenna, jumper from antenna to antenna, 
duplexers and rf deck (rcv & tx unit) has been replaced). 

§ Discussion was had about adding pl tone – will be brought up at next 
general membership meeting. 

• Next	Board	Meeting	on	March	27th	at	7PM.	Matthew	will	be	out.	Tony	will	open	up. 

Open Forum 
Dave asked about status of the Criminal Justice center access and ability to add rf equipment.  
Could be 10-11 floors.  Matthew will follow up. 
 
Mike is presenting a history of repeaters in the Indy area for the Indy Radio Club in March. 
 
Mike motioned to adjourn, Noel seconded, all agreed with no objections and the meeting 
ended at 7:40 pm 
 
Minutes collected and submitted by Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, IRA Board Secretary  
 
 


